
  

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

COMMUNITY WELLNESS PROGRAM FUNDING 
 

JUNE 7, 2017 (IQALUIT, NUNAVUT) - The City of Iqaluit is now accepting 
applications for Community Wellness funding. Wellness funding is allocated to 
individuals and organizations that provide Iqalummuit with opportunities to 
design, develop and participate in health and wellness projects; promote 
awareness and understanding of health issues; and improve the quality of, and 
access to, culturally sensitive and appropriate wellness information and services.  
Programs could include such areas as healthy children, families and 
communities; healthy living; and mental wellness. 
 
Applications are available at City Hall as well as on-line at:  
http://www.city.iqaluit.nu.ca/business/tenders-proposals. Application forms, as 
well as assistance in completing the application, can also be obtained by 
contacting Community Wellness Coordinator Amina Atchia at (867)-979-5603, or 
by email at A.Atchia@city.iqaluit.nu.ca. 
 
The deadline for submitting a funding proposal is June 30, 2017.  
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
ANDREA SPITZER 
COMMUNICATIONS MANAGER 
CITY OF IQALUIT 
EMAIL: A.SPITZER@CITY.IQALUIT.NU.CA 
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